
Hello to our families and friends.  I hope this letter finds you well.  Please see below for some important 
updates/notices: 
 
Fareshare reminder 
Reminder: Each week we are able to give around 12 families a food 
parcel for free.  Important:  If you think this is something that 
your family would benefit from, please again come into the school 
office or email into school: admin@adelaide.het.academy.   
Alternatively catch a member of the office team, Mrs Horsfield or 
Mrs Clark on the gates at the beginning or end of the school day. 
 
Holidays during term time 
A reminder that the school policy, as directed by the government, is 
to not authorise any family holidays during school time unless 
there are exceptional circumstances. 
If a family was to take an extended holiday of more than 20 
school days, then the pupils will be removed from roll.  This has 
sadly already happened to 2 families this year. 
 
Sports days 
Sports days are this week. 
Please see the diary dates opposite for when your child’s class has 
their sports day. 
 
Being safe in the sun 
We are consistently getting lovely,  warm weather.  Please ensure 
that you send your child with: 
 Suncream already on 
 A cap or hat to wear 
 With a water bottle 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come and ask us. 
All the very best,  
 
 
Mrs Bradley (Headteacher)  
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Dates for the diary 
Wednesday 21st June Y3&Y4 Sports day—10.15AM 

Wednesday 21st June Y5 & Y6 Sports day—1.30PM 

Friday 23rd June Y1 & Y2 Sports day—1.30PM  

Tuesday 27th June Y3  Magna school trip 

Tuesday 4th July Y1 Eastrington Village school trip 

Thursday 6th July Y2 School trip to Bridlington 

Thursday 13th July Whole School End of year reports sent out to parents 

Friday 14th July Whole School Summer fair 

Friday 21st July Whole School School closes for Summer holidays 

Wednesday 6th September Whole School School re-opens to all pupils 

   

Attendance Information (Target is 96% or more) 
 FS2 Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance this 
month 

96.4% 94.5% 94.7% 95.7% 95.8% 96.1% 98% 

Attendance since 
September 

93.0% 92.5% 94.9% 93.6% 94.3% 94.8% 95.9% 

Term dates for school year 2022 - 2023 
 Open Close for half term Open Close for end of term 

Autumn 
Term 

Wednesday 7  
September 

Friday 21  
October 

Monday 31  
October 

Friday 16 
December 

Spring 
Term 

Wednesday 4 
January 

Friday 10 
February 

Monday 20 
February 

Friday 31  
March 

Summer 
Term 

Tuesday 18 
April 

Friday 26 
May 

Monday 5 
June 

Friday 21 
July 



FS1 Mrs Turney, Miss Barker and Miss 
Cone  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FS1 enjoyed their first school trip just before half 
term. We all had a fantastic day.   

FS2 Mrs  
Shepherdson,  
Miss Peet and  
Mrs Louth    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Foundation Stage 2 we have been learning 
about how plants grow. We planted beans and 
when they had started to sprout, we took them 
home to care for. We also learnt about Claude 
Monet who painted the famous painting 'The 
Poppy Field'. We then used his painting as 
inspiration for our own paintings. Look how 
amazing they are!  

Year 1 
Mrs Phillips and Mrs Walker 
Year One have started our new story 'Little Red 
Riding Hood' in writing. We have thought of 
questions we would like to ask the Big Bad 
Wolf, wrote these down using question marks 
and then did a hot seating activity. We enjoyed 
pretending to be the Big Bad Wolf and thinking 
of answers to the questions we were asked. We 
are really looking forward to using what we 
have learnt to write our own beat the monster 
story.  

Year 2 
Mrs Adkinson, Miss Johnson, Miss Ball 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This half term has been an extremely busy one 
in Year two. In maths they have been learning 
to tell the time. They can now tell the time 
using o'clock, half past, quarter to the hour and 
quarter past the hour.   

Year 3 
Miss Mangan and Miss Harrison 
Year 3 have started their new science unit on 
Plants. We used our previous knowledge to help 
us know more and remember more. We explored 
some flowers and flowering plants, identify the 
parts and their functions.   
 

 

Year 4 
Miss Thompson and Mr Snitch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in Year 4 are enjoying researching 
and writing their balanced arguments all about 
whether animals should be kept in zoos or not.   
Why don’t you ask them what they have found 
out? 

Year 5 
Miss Anthony, Miss Chestnut and Mrs 
Harvie 
This half term, Y5 have been growing and 
looking after their own caterpillars. After 4 
weeks, the caterpillars metamorphosisised into 
butterflies and they were able to be released 
into the wild! Y5 have also worked hard across 
the curriculum, studying the Anglo Saxons in 
history and stain glass windows in Art. Well 
done Y5, keep up the hard work!  

Year 6 
Mrs Hornsby, Mrs Turvey and Mr Butler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In science, year 6 have been developing their 
knowledge of electricity. They have drawn 
scientific diagrams of circuits and investigated 
when and why components will and will not 
work.  
 


